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04 August 2021
ADVISORY
Re: OP Memorandum No. 87 dated 03 August 2021
FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

Pursuant to Memorandum dated 03 August 2021 from Executive Secretary Salvador C.
Medialdea, Establishing the On-Site Capacity to be Observed by Government Agencies and
Instrumentalities in the National Capital Region for the Period of 06 to 20 August 2021 and
earlier instructions issued in Advisory dated 28 July 2021, all heads of office/unit are reminded to
submit the list of your respective list of employees who shall render work as skeleton workforce
on 06-20 August 2021.

In his Memorandum, Executive Secretary Medialdea directed that, to ensure continuity of
government service, the skeleton workforce shall not be less than 20% on-site capacity at any
given time.

For information and guidance.

D. ADOBO, JR., CESO I
for Legal, Administration, Human
Re€sources and Legislative Affairs
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